

Drug Take Back Event

Turn in your expired medications

MemorialCare Long Beach Medical Center is hosting a Drug Take Back event in recognition of National Prescription Drug Take Back Day in conjunction with the Long Beach Police Department and L.A. County Drug Enforcement Administration.

You are invited to bring in your expired pharmaceutical drugs that can be:

- Easily abused by youth and teens
- Harmful to waterways if not properly disposed

Saturday, Oct. 26 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. 2801 Atlantic Ave., Long Beach, CA 90806





Enter Memorial Medical Center Dr. off Atlantic Ave. You'll see signs for the drop-off location (yellow star). Pull up and hand your medications to the attendants

